
Helping families improve children's lives

Dear Friends of Families First, 

I wanted to give you a quick update on how
things are progressing as we move forward
with our new programing. There is a contract in
place for the sale of the Children’s Center. If all
moves forward as expected, we will close in
June. We are working on re-zoning the Family Center to accommodate the new therapeutic pre-
school. In order to meet zoning requirements, we will need to make a few modifications to the
basement area. I will keep you posted on those plans as we move forward. 

The Children’s Place, in Kansas City, MO continues to provide us with technical assistance to
open the pre-school and has been wonderful to work with. They have been very supportive and
are providing us essential information to ensure our programming is successful. They are
working with a University in Kansas City to create an evaluation tool that both agencies can use
to help monitor the children’s progress in our programs. 

We have started the first of two pilot groups for our new parenting program, Let’s Connect. The
first week was a success and we received wonderful feedback from the parents who are
attending. Stay tuned for more updates as we move forward in our transition. 

If you’d like to learn more about our programs or schedule a tour of our Family Center, please
contact our office. We welcome the opportunity to meet with you. 

Thank you, 

Adam Robe

Families First Special Events!
We have a unique offering for our special events this year! We are offering two events on the

same day in order to cut costs so that a higher percentage of the proceeds directly benefits our
programs. We want you to have the best experience possible! 

To purchase your tickets now please click on the picture above

Restaurant Fundraisers
We are partnering with restaurants in the community to raise money for our new programs. Please
consider stopping by for dinner or picking up food to take home. Each of these locations asks that you
always mention Families First when you pay and stop in during the designated hours listed. 

Watch our twitter and facebook posts for
upcoming information. 
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